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Elmer	Smith	Trustee	Meeting-	Brian	Johnson	gave	the	board	an	
update	on	the	Elmer	Smith	Trust	Fund.	
	
Consent	Agenda-	The	board	approved	the	open	enrollment	in	of	the	
Janning	family,		They	also	accepted	Mr.	Fisher’s	resignation	from	the	
position	of	JH	Volleyball	Coach	
	
Oral	Reports:	Mr.	Troutman	reported	on	the	dates	for	parent	teacher	
conferences,	updated	the	board	on	attendance	at	the	AEA11	SPED	
networking	meetings,	and	reported	on	his	attendance	of	the	Iowa	Safe	
Schools	Symposium.	
	
My	report:	I	reported	on	the	ESSA	plan	and	how	the	state	has	delayed	
the	release	of	the	School	Report	Cards	until	December.		These	will	now	
be	the	means	by	which	schools	are	identified	for	needing	assistance.		I	
reported	to	the	board	on	the	new	Iowa	Assessments	which	will	be	given	
this	spring.		We	are	currently	going	through	trainings	to	be	able	to	
deliver	them	online	as	well	as	to	understand	the	delivery	methods	of	the	
test	itself.		I	reported	to	the	board	on	our	attendance	at	the	statewide	
emergency	planning	meetings	as	well	as	the	need	for	a	community	wide	
needs	assessment	which	we	are	required	to	do	every	five	years.		Finally,	
I	reported	to	the	board	on	mine	and	Denise’s	attendance	at	the	IASB	
budget	workshop..	
	
Discussion	Items:	
Certified	enrollment-	I	gave	the	board	the	final	numbers	for	certified	
enrollment	this	year.		We	are	down	8	students	from	last	year.		All	8	were	
resident	students,	as	our	open	enroll	numbers	remained	consistent	
	
Action	Items:	
The	board	approved	our	request	for	a	waiver	from	the	state	so	we	can	
deliver	PE	within	our	block	schedule	the	way	we	have	always	done.		
This	is	something	we	have	requested	and	been	granted	for	many	years.	
	
The	board	approved	the	CSIP	goals		
The	board	approved	Dave	Richardson	to	get	the	snow	removal	bid.	
Next	months	meeting	will	be	on	Tuesday	Nov.	20th	



	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	


